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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Awarded Cheboygan Business of the Year 

Alpena, Michigan, January 25, 2024 – 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) was award Cheboygan Business 
of the Year. 

AAACU is honored to have been selected 
by the Cheboygan Chamber of Commerce 
to be the recipient of this award. We are 
proud to be active in our community 
through volunteering, donations, and 
providing great financial services to 
members. 

In addition to AAACU being selected as 
Business of the Year, team member 
Samantha Ostwald was honored at the 
Chamber Awards for her completion of the 

Cheboygan Leadership Program. Congratulations Samantha, we are proud to have you as part of 
our team. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of December 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 46,181 members with 
total assets equal to $775,484,744. 

 

Pictured: Donald Mills, Samantha Ostwald, Yuri Bishop, 
Barbara Mills, Gary Altman, and Chase McLennon 


